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Dispatch Log  From: 06/12/2023  Thru: 06/18/2023     0000 - 2359 

 

 

For Date: 06/12/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0018 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0028 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD FIRE STATION - CRESCENT ST 
 
                0518 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0625 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request ambulance for her husband with a back injury. 
 

         Narrative:     
S11, R17 and ALS responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 9.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-467-IN 
 
                0944 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1010 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1037 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1147 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 71 yom with difficulty breathing and  
speaking. S11, R17, E14 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
ALS6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS6 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 8.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-468-IN 
 
                1213 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

L1 requested officer respond for a pole which was hit. L1  
also requested HLP to check pole #4 for damage. S6 and S11  
and HLP responded. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-34-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-469-IN 
 
                1228 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Report of DMV. S11 responded. S11 reports vehicle in  
hazardous location.  S21 attempted to contact owner.  
Marlboro PD advised S21 that owner is in ICU and  
unreachable. Attempts to contact family were made by  
Marlboro PD to no avail.  Vehicle has been there for  
multiple days.  Vehicle towed by CBK. 
 

 



                1305 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1534 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1607 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1627 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 485] NAN'S RUSTIC KITCHEN & MARKET - GREAT RD 
 
                1847 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1906 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1909 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                1911 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his mail box was hit sometime today. 
 

         Narrative:     
Caller advised. 
 

 
                1945 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2351 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm monitoring reports commercial burglar alarm. S4/ S11  
respond. 
 

 
 
For Date: 06/13/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0009 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0444 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                0924 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1010 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

911 accidental dial by watch while playing golf.  S21 spoke  
to party.  No emergency. 
 

 
                1016 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + COMMON RD 
 
                1024 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1028 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1223 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1234 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1339 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 



                1457 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1624 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

911 Caller reports his friend has fallen off a bike and has  
a possible broken ankle and elbow. 
 

         Narrative:     
S3/S8/E19/RES17/C1/ALS5 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
RES17/ ALS5 transport to MH s/m 0.0 at 16:52.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-470-IN 
 
                1657 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1853 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for shakiness. 
 

         Narrative:     
Res17 transport to Emerson.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-471-IN 
       Refer To Incident:    23-91-OF 
 
                2033 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2357 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + FOREST RD 
 
 
For Date: 06/14/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0011 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0421 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S4 reports MV pulled over in the area of ET&L. S11 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 checked on vehicle, operator left area.  
 

 
                0800 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SCHOOL ZONE - GREAT RD 
 
                0803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILLCREST AVE 
 
                0901 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1010 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1045 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

Mail carrier reports a male party asked him for a ride to  
Maynard. S9 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     



S9 reports GOA. 
 

 
                1126 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 486] CAR LOT EXPRESS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in spoke with S21 regarding a problem with a mechanic  
in town. S21 advised party issue was a civil matter and he  
would need to handle the matter via the court. 
 

 
                1314 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1326 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1329 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CORTLAND DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller request to speak to the ACO regarding an ongoing  
matter. ACO was notified. 
 

 
                1410 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller request to speak to the ACO regarding a dog in  
quarantine. 
 

 
                1526 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1543 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] STOW FIRE STATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

06/14/2023 1544 C1 reports a party just came into the Stow  
Fire Station with a dog he found in the woods. ACO requested  
for pick up. 
 

 
                1608 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    028453AC 
       Refer To Accident:    028453AC 
 
                1701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    028627AC 
 
                1718 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] STOW FAMILY DENTIST - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

06/14/2023 1719 Caller reporting a young man came in and  
made the employees uncomfortable by his appearance and  
asking for directions. Information logged. No response at  
this time. 
 

 
                1728 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

06/14/2023 1728 Employees called back, party is back and  
trying to gain access to the location again. 
06/14/2023 1743 S3 located the party enjoying a lemonade at  
Stow House of Pizza, well being checked and no problems to  
report. All units clear. 
 

 
                1834 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1937 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1939 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

top speed 44mph 
 

 
                2114 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD + PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

06/14/2023 2114 Caller reporting a large fire some where in  
the distance from location, they could see it light up the  
sky. Party advised that the Mass State Fire Academy on State  
Road is conducting training. Party was relieved knowing that  
information. No services needed. 
 

 
                2335 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 06/15/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0013 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 162] DUNKIN DONUTS - WEST - GREAT RD 
 
                0037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    029080AC 
       Refer To Accident:    029080AC 
 
                0537 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports famiy room motion. S5, and S11 responded. 
 

 
                0603 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                0726 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                0738 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 Refer To Citation:    029368AC 
       Refer To Accident:    029368AC 
 
                0741 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

06/15/2023 0741 Fire Academy reports a Hypertensive male. 
06/15/2023 0815 R17 clear with signed refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-472-IN 
 
                0755 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0758 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                0758 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0803 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + WHELDEN LN 
 
                0814 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 230GREAT] CRESCENT STREET EAST - GREAT RD 
 
                0819 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 230GREAT] CRESCENT STREET EAST - GREAT RD 
 
                0821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 230GREAT] CRESCENT STREET EAST - GREAT RD 
 
                0826 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 230GREAT] CRESCENT STREET EAST - GREAT RD 



 
                0828 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 230GREAT] CRESCENT STREET EAST - GREAT RD 
 
                0833 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0835 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 230GREAT] CRESCENT STREET EAST - GREAT RD 
 
                0837 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0845 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 200MAPLE] BOLTON TOWN LINE - MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

06/15/2023 0845 Caller reporting two sheep trying to ram  
passing vehicles as they pass. ACO notified and responding. 
 

 
                0854 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    DEVINCENT WAY 
         Narrative:     

06/15/2023 0856 Caller requesting transport for his mother  
not feeling well. 
06/15/2023 0910 R17 transporting to Emerson 0.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-473-IN 
 
                0911 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1057 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TROLLEY STOP - GREAT RD + COMMON RD 
         Narrative:     

06/15/2023 1058 Caller reported a female on cruches in the  
trolley stop structure on the common. S5 checking to make  
sure she doesn't need any services. 
06/15/2023 1102 Party checked on and no services needed. 
 

 
                1212 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

06/15/2023 1212 Stow Highway reporting a crew member found a  
bunch of used needles on the side of the roadway. S6 enroute  
to get a portable sharps container from Board of Health,  
then to pick up the needles. 
 

 
                1236 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

06/15/2023 1237 Caller reporting a party possibly having a  
stroke. 
06/15/2023 1241 R17 requesting suction to location. 
06/15/2023 1245 C1 reports CPR in progress at this time. 
06/15/2023 1303 R17 transporting with double medics to  
Emerson 0.0 
06/15/2023 1314 R17 off at Emerson 6.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-474-IN 
 
                1447 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting assistance with the wellbeing of her  
son at school. S3/JDP advised party. S6 spoke with the  
school where all was well.  
 

 
                1550 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BOON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA Polcie Fire and ALS  
responding.  
 



         Narrative:     
Signed Refusals and MV's towed. S6 to file a report.  
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-35-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-475-IN 
 
                1622 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting walk in party with found medication. 
 

 
                1642 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1658 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1833 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1930 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a tow truck blocking both lanes for several  
minutes. Caller stated the company should have contacted the  
PD before blocking the road for several minutes 
 

 
                2008 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2015 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 
                2130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2357 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD 
 
 
For Date: 06/16/2023  -  Friday  
 
                0816 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0817 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1046 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] STOW FOOD PANTRY STORAGE AREA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

06/16/2023 1046 Caller reporting an elderly female about to  
pass out.  
06/16/2023 1109 C1 requesting ALS started to location. 
06/16/2023 1112 ALS started, single medic from Emerson. 
06/16/2023 1113 R17 transporting to Emerson, 0.0, ALS  
intercept location requested is the Elks in Maynard. AL5  
advised over the air. 
06/16/2023 1116 R17 transporting to intercept location. 
06/16/2023 1137 R17 off at Emerson, ending mileage  
unreadable. 
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-476-IN 
 
                1055 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1229 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a pitbull showed up at her house. She has the  



dog and waiting for the ACO. ACO notified. 
 

 
                1410 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

caller wanting to speak to the ACO about a missing cat 
 

         Narrative:     
aco advised 
 

 
                1438 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1454 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD + TAYLOR RD 
 
                1515 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1517 ASSIST CITIZEN AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1518 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting calling party with information.  
 

 
                1535 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1542 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 485] NAN'S RUSTIC KITCHEN & MARKET - GREAT RD 
 
                1552 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1559 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    031984AC 
       Refer To Accident:    031984AC 
 
                1836 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1846 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1859 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1905 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1919 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BRUEN RD 
         Narrative:     

06/16/2023 1920 Access gate found open, area checked no one  
or no vehicles located. Natick Labs DOD Police notified for  
thier records. Security gate closed and secured. 
 

 
                1932 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1935 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    032383AC 
       Refer To Accident:    032383AC 
 
                2001 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 



 
                2008 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2025 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 166] RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                2042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

06/16/2023 2042 One vehicle in lot, no one around. logged. 
 

 
                2048 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                2054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

06/16/2023 2059 Verbal marked lanes. 
 

 
                2102 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                2103 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 50] BUSCEMI'S LIQUORS - HUDSON RD 
 
                2110 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PARKING LOT & PLAYING FIELDS - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2117 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    STOW COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
 
                2148 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Extinguished   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MUNICIPAL DR 
         Narrative:     

L5 requesting to strike a box for Engine CO to Hudson for a  
working fire.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-477-IN 
 
                2151 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2154 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 06/17/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0001 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0754 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0909 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental dial while playing golf. S21 spoke  
with and advised caller. 
 

 
                1123 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a bicycle is chained to the door and she  
cannot get inside. S4 responded and assisted. 
 

 
                1444 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk in party dropping of a found wallet.  
 

 



                1547 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                1547 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1716 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1744 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

Call direct to the FD requesting Lift assist. Police and  
Fire responding. Party assisted.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-478-IN 
 
                1917 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police Fire and ALS  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17/ALS transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 10.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-479-IN 
 
                1919 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 06/18/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0006 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0520 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0541 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0806 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0917 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller requesting information on the collings foundation  
events 
 

 
                1019 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1024 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                1058 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LOWELL DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller request lift assist for her father. S7 and R17  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 reports patient refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-480-IN 
 
                1119 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1155 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reporting suspicious activity around 9pm the night  



before. party advised 
 

 
                1240 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    CIDER MILL RD + HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller report minor MVA. S6, S7, R17 and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports two signed refusals. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 transported party to residence in Hudson.  S/m  
14664.8@1302   E/m 14671@1317 
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-36-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-481-IN 
 
                1314 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1550 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports someone found a black lab and walked it up to  
her house. ACO was notified. 
 

 
                1639 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1649 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SYLVAN DR 
         Narrative:     

Report of fire alarm activation. S25, R17 and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E12 responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-482-IN 
 
                1710 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 43CRESCENT] STOW SERVICE CENTER - CRESCENT ST 
 
                1757 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1807 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2009 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD FIRE STATION - CRESCENT ST 
 
 

 


